
Parents of 6th Graders...From the Clinic: 
  
All incoming 7th grade students are required to have additional vaccines.   
Many students have already had these, and some are on file.  Many students may have 
received these, but I need an updated copy of the shot record. 
And if your child has not yet had their check-up, the following vaccines are needed prior 
to entering 7th grade. 
  
Tdap 
Varicella #2 
Meningitis (MCV4, Menactra) 
  
I have information on low cost and free vaccine clinics, if you need assistance. 
  
Thank you for your help with this, and please feel free to contact me for any questions. 
   
Merrie Watkins R.N. 
SBMS Clinic 
713-251-4425 
Fax: (same as above) 713-251-4425 
merrie.watkins@springbranchisd.com 
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